
24 Dec 04: Welcome 
Tom Anderson reports the passing of Thomas L. Hester. Please visit the Honor 
Roll and see the family's request for remembrances reflected in Tom's 
announcement. We are very happy to post a new inspirational message from the 
Chaplain. We hope John's health continues to improve. This will likely be the last 
update before Santa and football, so everyone please have a Merry and a safe 
Christmas, and while we embrace our families here at home, hold a thought for 
our troops standing watch over our freedom all across the globe. 


